
 

OFFICIAL  

Appendix 2: Proposal to increase capacity at Lighthorne Heath Primary School– Overview of Consultation Responses 

Reasons In Agreement 
with Proposal 

% of 
respondents 
for proposal 

WCC response 

The school is struggling 
with capacity and is too 
small 

22% Proposal aims to increase capacity 

Current building is falling 
apart 

11% Existing building is maintained to ensure health and safety of pupils  

More SEND provision 
needed in Warwickshire 

11% Proposal includes specialist resourced provision 

More specialist provision 
in Lighthorne Heath is 
needed 

11% Proposal includes specialist resourced provision 

Reasons Against Proposal % of 
respondents 
against 
proposal 

WCC response 

There are other local 
schools with surplus 
places. The size of the 
new school will have a 
detrimental impact on 
those smaller rural 
schools. 
 

9%  The expansion of Lighthorne Heath Primary School is needed to meet the 
significant demand created by 3000 homes at Upper Lighthorne.  This 
demand could not be met by other schools in the wider local area.  
Parental preference could also potentially increase numbers looking at 
other schools in the wider local area having a positive impact on numbers 
rather than a negative one.  

Reasons neither 
agree/disagree with 
Proposal 

% of 
respondents 
proposal 

WCC response 

None provided   
 


